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PRIMARY SCHOOL

THIS WEEK’S NEWS
Dear Parents,

In hope you have had a good week and be able to

prepare yourself for the summer break. I think we

are all ready for a well deserved holiday.

Thank you on behalf of all the staff for your kind gifts

and cards, they are very much appreciated.

It has been a busy week, we have been treated to

some great acting by the pupils in Oak Class in their

production of ‘Mary Poppins’. Well done to all the

pupils and those involved in putting on the show.

Thank you to parents for helping with costumes and

coming along to watch.

We have also presented the cups and awards to the

pupils whose work received a prize at the Penshurst

Flower Show – the organisers and judges were very

impressed with the quality of the work. The Village

Hall looked amazing with all the lovely work the

children have created.

We say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils and wish them

every success for the next step in their lives. I hope,

in the future, they will look back at their time at

Penshurst with fondness and have some great

memories. They have been true ambassadors for

the school and I am proud of all they have achieved.

We also say goodbye to Mrs Poole and Miss

Wickenden – we wish them good luck with their new

adventures.

Thank you all for the support you have shown the

school throughout the year; Penshurst CE Primary

is – in my opinion – a very special place to learn and

work. I am incredibly lucky to head up a wonderful

teaching team and be part of the lives of our very

special pupils – your children.

I hope you all have a fabulous break, I am off to

spend four weeks in Australia – I am super excited –

although pupils in Beech Class have been writing to

me this week with some scary facts about spiders in

Australia – fingers crossed I don’t come across any!

Kind regards,

Sue Elliott, Headteacher.
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STARS OF THE WEEK
Each pupil  in Year 6 is a star – their Year 5 

classmates shared some of their thoughts bout 

them- good luck to them all.  We will miss them!

Aubyn
‘A super best friend and sooo nice and kind’, 

‘you are fun to be with’, ‘you have a way of 

making me smile’ 

Tadhg

‘You are really good at sports and show 

good sportsmanship’; ‘you are super nice’; 

you are very kind

Oscar
‘You are really kind and helpful’, ‘you are 

really smart’, you are a good friend’

William
‘You are such a good friend’; ‘you are 

always kind’; ‘you are always helpful’. 

Arlo
‘You are always fair and football mad! ‘ ‘You 

are the best speller in the whole school’, 

‘You always have answers to my questions’

Arlen
‘You are always happy, ‘you always put a 

smile on my face with your jokes’, ‘you are 

amazing at football.

Martha

‘I like how you never give up’, ‘you are 

always kind and fun’, ‘you are a nice friend 

and we are lucky to have you.’
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Penshurst Flower Show 2024 

Mary Poppins
Many thanks to Miss Bettridge who worked tirelessly to ensure that our Oak Class 

production of Mary Poppins was so good. Well done to the all the children –

they were fantastic !

School reopens on Wednesday 4th September 2024


